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PROPOSAL FOR JAPAN GLOBAL 30 PROJECT UNIVERSITIES 
 
The International Summer School, New Delhi (ISS, www.issnewdelhi.in) aims to promote international goodwill and 
cross-cultural dialogue amongst promising young individuals. The ISS, therefore, gives special emphasis on maintaining 
diversity in the program by ensuring representation from as many countries as possible in each session.  
 
To encourage talented and motivated young men and women of Japan, the ISS is pleased to offer partial scholarships 
to nationals of your country wanting to attend the program's upcoming session (23 June to 2 August 2019). 
 
The details of the proposed scholarships are as follows: 
1. The proposed scholarships will be awarded to any student currently enrolled in a university/college in Japan belonging 
to the thirteen universities under the “Global 30” Project. 
 
2. The proposed scholarships will be partial in nature, such that the tuition fee component of the overall program fee 
will be reduced by USD 1,000.  Essentially, the overall program fee breakdown, once the scholarship has been applied, 
will be as follows: 

Registration, Academic Facilitation & Administrative Fee 
(Non-refundable) USD 475 

Tuition Fee 
(First four weeks; USD 1,425 without the scholarship) USD 425 

Accommodation Fee 
(First four weeks) USD 1,075 (Optional) 

Service Learning Fee 
(Final two weeks; including accommodation & meals) USD 975 (Optional) 
Total 
(if both Optional elements are opted for) 
(if neither Optional elements are opted for) 

USD 2,950 
USD 900 

  
3. Students from your country will be encouraged to apply for the ISS through the program's 
website, www.issnewdelhi.in.  They will automatically be awarded the proposed scholarships should they manage to 
secure admission into the program. 
 
4. The proposed scholarships will be referred to as the "Japan Global 30 Scholarships" subject to a formalisation of the 
association, where The University of Tokyo India Office in New Delhi can represent the interests of the students from 
Japan. 
  
5. There will be an annual review of the scholarship amount for each ISS session after the upcoming one, keeping in 
mind the program's policy of reviewing its overall fee structure every year in view of inflationary trends. 
   
For any further clarifications or questions, please contact: 

Mr. Amjad Ali Khan 
Director 
International Summer School, New Delhi 
Email: amjadalikhan@issnewdelhi.in 
Mobile: +91-9899792002 

Mr. Khalid Jaleel 
Deputy Director 
International Summer School, New Delhi 
Email: khalidjaleel@issnewdelhi.in 
Mobile: +91-9811028846 

 


